
 

 

 

 
 
 
August 07, 2023 
 
NOTIFICATION OF ASBESTOS RE-INSPECTIONS 
 
 In compliance with the 1989 U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA) Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), we have 
performed inspections of each of our school buildings for asbestos 
containing building materials. The inspection findings and asbestos 
management plans are on file in the district administrative office. The 
EPA requires us to perform re-inspections of the asbestos materials 
every three years. The three-year re-inspections will be performed by 
an accredited asbestos inspector in the fall of 2025. We perform the 
six-month periodic surveillance as required by the AHERA regulations. 
The results of the re-inspections and management plans are on file in 
the district administrative office. Everyone is welcome to view these at 
any time during normal school hours (Monday – Friday, 8:00 A.M. – 
3:30 P.M.). 
 
 


